
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – SEPTEMBER 6, 2005 

RE: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE CITY OF TORONTO ACT 

Recommendation 

The Intergovernmental Relations Committee recommends that Council direct legal and financial 
staff of the City to review proposed amendments to the City of Toronto Act, for purposes of 
identifying key issues in respect of the impact of any amendments on the City of Vaughan and its 
relationship with the Province of Ontario; and to report same to Council no later than September 
26, 2005. 

Economic Impact 

Nil 

Purpose 

To ensure that the impact of the proposed act are clearly understood by Council and staff of the 
City of Vaughan. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Amendments to the City of Toronto Act are expected to be enacted in the next few months, 
following the completion of the work of the Joint Ontario-City of Toronto Task Force to Review the 
City of Toronto Act and Other Legislation. As it is expected that such amendments will have 
implications for other Ontario municipalities, particularly GTA municipalities, a review of the 
proposed legislation by City staff is appropriate, in order for Council to address any potentially 
negative implications.   
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

A review of proposed amendments to the City of Toronto Act will better equip Council to deal with 
any implications for the City of Vaughan proceeding from such amendments. 

Attachments 

 Attachment 1 
City of Toronto Staff Progress Report  -  May 2005 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Tony Carella 

             Respectfully submitted, 

 

Councillor Tony Carella 




















